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Tammy Hodgman

From: Tammy Hodgman

Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2025 1:03 PM

To: dainient@unr.edu

Subject: FW: FOAA Request

Attachments: May 26, 2020 Council Meeting Agenda Revised.pdf; Minutes - 

2025-02-18T124712.863.pdf

Hello, 
 
Please find the attached Agenda and Minutes that include both changes made to the Marijuana Businesses 
Ordinance (Order 20-047) and the Land Use Ordinance regarding marijuana businesses (Order 20-048) on May 26, 
2020. 
 
This link will take you to our published council meetings, minutes, videos, and included order documents for the 
meeting of May 26_2020. 
 
Any adopted ordinance changes are effective 30 days after the vote. Also, our current up-to-date ordinances, and 
“new laws” pending inclusion in the Code, are available at: https://ecode360.com/WI1257 
 
Thank you, 

 
Tammy Hodgman  
Executive Assistant and Website Coordinator  | tahodgman@windhammaine.us 

Town of Windham | Office of the Town Manager 

8 School Road | Windham, ME  04062 | www.windhammaine.us 

Ph. 207.892.1907 | Fax 207.892-1910  

 
PUBLIC HOURS: Monday 7:00-5:00 Tuesday 7:00-6:00 Wednesday 7:00-5:00 Thursday 7:00-4:00 
 
NOTICE:  Under Maine’s Freedom of Access (“Right to Know”) law, documents – including emails – in the 
possession of public officials about town business are considered public records.  This means if anyone asks to see 
it, we are required to provide it.  There are very few exceptions.  We welcome citizen comments and want to hear 
from our constituents, but please keep in mind that what you write in an email is not private and will be made 
available to any interested party. 
 

 

 

 

From: Tammy Hodgman  

Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2025 12:39 PM 

To: dainient@unr.edu 

Cc: Linda Morrell <lsmorrell@windhammaine.us> 

Subject: RE: FOAA Request 

 

Good afternoon, 
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This email serves as the statutory 5-day acknowledgement of your information request.  We are currently reviewing 
our records to determine those that may be responsive to your request. I will coordinate the collection of 
information and be in touch soon. 
 

 
Tammy Hodgman  
Executive Assistant and Website Coordinator  | tahodgman@windhammaine.us 

Town of Windham | Office of the Town Manager 

8 School Road | Windham, ME  04062 | www.windhammaine.us 

Ph. 207.892.1907 | Fax 207.892-1910  

 
PUBLIC HOURS: Monday 7:00-5:00 Tuesday 7:00-6:00 Wednesday 7:00-5:00 Thursday 7:00-4:00 
 
NOTICE:  Under Maine’s Freedom of Access (“Right to Know”) law, documents – including emails – in the 
possession of public officials about town business are considered public records.  This means if anyone asks to see 
it, we are required to provide it.  There are very few exceptions.  We welcome citizen comments and want to hear 
from our constituents, but please keep in mind that what you write in an email is not private and will be made 
available to any interested party. 
 

 

 

 

From: Linda Morrell <lsmorrell@windhammaine.us>  

Sent: Friday, February 14, 2025 5:21 PM 

To: Tammy Hodgman <tahodgman@windhammaine.us> 

Subject: Fw: FOAA Request 

 

 

From: Nien Tran <dainient@unr.edu> 

Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2025 8:05 PM 

To: Linda Morrell <lsmorrell@windhammaine.us> 

Subject: FOAA Request  

  
To whom it may concern,  I hope you are doi ng well . I work for the Tobacco and Cannabis Res earch Lab  at the University of Nevada, Reno. I n conjunction with Yal e University, we are currently compiling a dataset of ordinances rel ated t  

Warning: Unusual sender <dainient@unr.edu>  
You don't usually receive emails from this address. Make sure you trust this sender before taking any 
actions.  

To whom it may concern,  

 

I hope you are doing well. I work for the Tobacco and Cannabis Research Lab at the University of Nevada, Reno. In 

conjunction with Yale University, we are currently compiling a dataset of ordinances related to cannabis dispensary opt-

outs.  

 

We were wondering if we could get a copy of the signed/final version of Order 20-048. Could we also confirm the 

effective date of the order? 

 

Your assistance in this matter will ensure that Windham is represented accurately in the data set which we are 

constructing for public use. Your help is greatly appreciated!   
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Best wishes, 

Nien Tran 

Graduate Research Assistant 

Tobacco and Cannabis Research Lab 

dainient@unr.edu 

 

     

 

 


